PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

6 January 2023

Excellency,

With reference to my letter dated 20 December 2022 regarding the list of representatives
of relevant non-governmental organizations, civil society organizations, academic institutions, the
scientific community, the private sector and philanthropic organizatiéns sent to Member States to
consider for participation as observers in the United Nations Conference on the Midterm
Comprehensive Review of the Implementation of the Objectives of the International Decade
for Action, “Water for Sustainable Development”, 2018-2028, to be held from A22-24 March
2023, at United Nations Headquarters in New York, I have the honour to enclose a revised, final

list approved for accreditation.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba Ko6rssi

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations

New York



